
From: Sabrina Derokey
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Re: Auto-Response from Council Clerk - Testimony
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 12:29:01 PM

Just banned the camping on the side walks of down town Portland or anywhere else that is
troublesome we've already dealt with a couple of people getting hit by cars and Tents. There
are plenty of other places where people can just not the sidewalks. 

Sabrina Derokey

On Wed, Oct 26, 2022, 6:27 PM Council Clerk – Testimony
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Thank you for contacting the Council Clerk’s Office.

-       Testimony email will be forwarded to City Council and placed in the record.

-       All other email will be responded to individually.
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